P.O. Box 566, Kennebunkport, ME 04046

Town of Kennebunkport, ME ph: 207.967 4243

Beach Advisory-August 19,2005

G600SE ROCKS BEACH WATER QUALITY STATUS
August 19, 2005
1:45 p.m.

The laboratory tests results are in for August 18. We have just received the tests
results from August 18th. There are elevated levels at Little River, Broadway
Street, and Belair Avenue. The remainder of the beach is within acceptable limits.

The Town of Kennebunkport participates in the Maine Healthy Beaches program
which is a cooperative partnership to test the water quality of Maine beaches.
Volunteers take tests once each week. If tests identify elevated bacteria levels,
the public is notified to avoid water contact. At this time the Town of
Kennebunkport is increasing the testing frequency to daily to assist in the
determination of bacteria sources.



